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Dear Sir/Madam,
1	Further to TSB Circular 289 of 6 June 2012, I hereby inform you that 34 Member States participating in the last meeting of Study Group 15, approved the text of one draft amendment at its Plenary session held on 21 September 2012.
2	The title of the amendment that was approved is:
-	Amendment 1 to Recommendation ITU-T G.9955 (2011), Narrow-band OFDM power line communication transceivers - Physical layer specification: Amendment 1.
3	Available patent information can be accessed on‑line via the ITU‑T Website.
4	The pre-published amendment is available on the ITU‑T Website.
5	The text of this amendment will be published by ITU as soon as possible.
Yours faithfully,
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